
 

 

 

Dunamis Power 

Acts 1:2-5 (TPT) 
Just before he ascended into heaven, he left instructions for the apostles he had 
chosen by the Holy Spirit. After the sufferings of his cross, Jesus appeared alive 

many times to these same apostles over a forty-day period. Jesus proved to them 
with many convincing signs that he had been resurrected. During these encounters, 

he taught them the truths of God’s kingdom realm and shared meals with them. 
Jesus instructed them, “Don’t leave Jerusalem, but wait here until you receive the 

gift I told you about, the gift the Father has promised. For John baptized you in 
water, but in a few days from now you will be baptized in the Holy Spirit!” 

 
When Jesus ascended to Heaven, He told His disciples to wait in Jerusalem until they 
were filled with the Holy Spirit before they went anywhere or ministered to anyone. 
God doesn’t leave you to just figure everything out the best you can; He is a good God 
who sent His Holy Spirit to help you do anything! 

 
Activation – Be Filled With Holy Spirit Power 

 
Acts 1:7-8 (TPT) 

“The Father is the one who sets the fixed dates and the times of their fulfillment. 
You are not permitted to know the timing of all that he has prepared by his own 

authority. But I promise you this—the Holy Spirit will come upon you and you will be 
filled with power. And you will be my messengers to Jerusalem, throughout Judea, 

the distant provinces—even to the remotest places on earth!” 
 
The dunamis power that comes from Holy Spirit enables you to move through your life 
victorious – in all strength, power, and ability. This gives you the ability to make 
moral decisions and put your mind at peace. Holy Spirit aligns your will with the 
Father’s and restores your emotions to be healthy and healed so that you may be a 
pure vessel for God’s dunamis power for everyone to encounter.   



 
This is resurrection power - that Jesus died, so that you could have access to Holy 
Spirit. Is there a miracle that you are needing dunamis power in right now? You are 
empowered and alive to see these miracles happen in your life; you don’t have to just 
make it by. Ask Holy Spirit to come in and fill your heart today! 

 
Father, thank You for Your perfect gift of Holy Spirit! You know I can’t do this 
without You. You took care of everything on the cross and then sent Your Holy Spirit 
so I would never be alone. Jesus, help me to move in the same compassion that You 
did. I want to see Your miracles in my life, and I believe that You will perform them 
for me! Holy Spirit, I welcome You as Healer and the dunamis power that I need to go 
throughout my day-to-day. It is in Your precious name, Jesus.  
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